
From: Eisenman, Eric
Sent: 4/5/2010 12:56:12 PM
To: 'Chaset, Laurence' (lau@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Mtg on RETPP 

Hi Larry,

Now that the CAISO has posted the latest RETPP proposal, a gentle reminder that PG&E would like to 
meet with the CPUC team on this matter in the next week or so. Please let me know a couple of times 
when you, Peter, Keith, etc are available. Thanks.

Eric Eisenman
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Tel: (415)973-6172
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